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Subject: Form submission from: Planning application: P/16/055 

 

Submitted on Monday, 4 July, 2016 - 11:29 

 

 

Full Name: Nigel teve 

 

E-Mail Address: PROVIDED 

 

Your Address: 3 Porthcressa Terrace, St. Mary's TR21 0JW 

 

Representation: I do not consider that it is in the best interest of the islands to transfer staff accommodation to 

private residential properties within the town.   Wherever possible staff accommodation should contuinue to be 

provided where there can be no possibilty of causing disruption to residential neighbours.   Wherever possible it 

should be 'onsite' of their place of work where a level of behaviour can be assured.   It is well known that seasonal 

catering staff can generally only socialise after their working hours which is more than often late at night and into 

the early hours.   The nature of such socialising  can and often does lead to high spirits, loud music and anti-social 

behaviour with little or no consideration for neighbours within the local area.   Whilst not wishing to be a 'killjoy' and 

appreciating that everyone is entitled to socilaise after work, consideration for those permanent residents wishing 

to sleep and who often have work the next morning must  put first.  However, such condsiderations are often 

forgotten or not considered by occupants of temporary accommodation, as at the end of the season they will move 

on.   I consider the use of 'Treboeth' which is set in the heart of a residential area is an inappropriate location for a 

staff house of temporary multi-occupancy.   In my opinion 'staff' accommodation already exists within 'Tregarthens' 

and this should not be removed in favour of 'self-catering' appartments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


